
Please consider voting yes on HB574.   Sitting between vehicles in traffic and waiting for someone to absentmindedly rear end me 
or the car behind me is a terrifying reality that motorcyclists have to deal with on a daily basis.  This bill will allow us to stay out of 
that life threatening situation.  Thank you.


